FRANKLIN TOWNE CHARTER ELEMENTARY HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION MEET OUR BOARD:

President - Liz Miller
Vice President - Open Position
Treasurer - Jen Gangloff
Secretaries - Andrea Anderson & Jenn Bevilacqua

Unfortunately, our Vice President Maureen Long had to make the hard decision to step away from the Home & School Association this school year. We are excited for and proud of Maureen as she begins a new journey in her career. We wish her the absolute best and we thank her for everything she has done for not only the Home & School Association but our students as well. She is truly an asset that will be missed.

YOU'RE INVITED TO OUR BOARD MEETING:

When: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 @ 6:30 pm
Where: FTCES School Cafeteria
All Parents in attendance will receive a dress-down pass for their student/students. Raffles happen at every meeting.

Discussion Items:

- Upcoming School Year Events
- CEO Mr. Rodgers has made himself available for some of our meetings.
- Vice President Open Position
 - If you are interested in becoming a part of our board, we ask that you attend this
 meeting and prepare to briefly speak about yourself.
- School Board of Philadelphia's decision regarding Franklin Towne Charter High School
 - Ways that we as Elementary School parents can be involved.
- Bi-Law Updates
- Parent Discussion and Questions
- Open Discussion for Ideas for fundraising

FIND US ON FACEBOOK:

Franklin Towne Charter Elementary Home and School

HAVE A QUESTION, IDEA, OR CONCERN? EMAIL US: FTCESHomeandSchool@gmail.com